
 

 

‘SANTA’S SECRET SHOP 2015’ 

Dear Parents, 

We are pleased to announce that ‘Santa’s Secret Shop’ organised by the Parents’ Association will be 

available to our students at BSB in the school foyer from Monday 30th November - Thursday 3rd 

December. 

Primary children will be brought to do their shopping with their teacher and TA at an allocated time in 

the week from Monday to Wednesday. They can buy for family and friends, ayi, etc. There is a gift 

wrapping service so what they buy will be kept secret until the day they give their gift. Items can be 
bought for 5, 10, 20, 30 and 50RMB.  We suggest 25RMB per person per gift. Please make sure any money 

your child brings in is in a named purse, wallet or envelope. 

Secondary children will shop during their breaks over the four days. Parents are welcome on the last 

day, Thursday 3rd December from 9.00am to 4.00pm. 

It would be very useful, especially for the very young children, to have a list of names of who they wish to 

buy for, but please do not make this too long. Also a bag to put their purchases in would help. Prepared 
labels, with the name of the people they are buying for, with their list would make the shopping process 

easier for them and the gift wrappers.  

Please spend a moment or two explaining ‘Santa’s Secret Shop’ to your child(ren) so that they have a 

very enjoyable experience when they come along to do their shopping. 

We hope the children enjoy this magical event at BSB. 

Thank you, 

Pearly Goh & Doris Nestler 

‘Santa’s Secret Shop’ Organisers 

 
 


